
 

Wraparound Facilitation Training 
Post Meeting Responsibilities 

 
Waiver Rules Covered 

 
 
 
Let’s review some of the rules established by the waiver for this 
phase of the process: 
 
 

• The POC can be reviewed at any time if you, the family or other 
team members believe there is a need. 

 
• If you serve in both roles of TCM and WAF you often will be 

switching hats – doing both jobs. As you do so keep in mind 
that Wraparound Facilitation, and thus expectations about 
Wraparound Facilitator responsibilities, is established by the 
waiver as a separate and unique service. You cannot bill for 
TCM services at the same time you are acting as Wraparound 
Facilitator. For example if you are facilitating the wraparound 
meeting and make input as the CM, you only can bill as the 
WAF. 

 
• An annual wraparound meeting and an annual evaluation of the 

need for waiver services is required.  The clinician (QMHP) 
responsible for the POC is also responsible for the annual 
evaluation. As the WAF you need to check and ensure the 
annual evaluation takes place. The date for completion is the 
month of the annual anniversary of the date on the Family 
Choice Assurance Document. 

 


